The fund raising committee of The Quadra Education Foundation is excited to announce the receipt a major donation. 
The Edmonton Naval Community Committee through the Edmonton branch of the Royal Canadian Naval Association has generously donated $5,000.00 to the QEF and we wish to express our gratitude to them. We also wish to thank Barry Carther who many will recognize as being an active member of the Alumni Association of HMCS Quadra for his efforts in securing this donation. 
The Royal Canadian Naval Association on a national level are major contributors to the post secondary education of sea cadets and annually make a significant contribution to the Royal Canadian Sea Cadet Education Foundation.  This year The Quadra Education Foundation has been the beneficiary of donations from the Victoria and Sunshine Coast branches of the RCNA and now of course the Edmonton branch of the RCNA.
The Quadra Education Foundation is a registered Canadian charity whose sole purpose is to raise funds for the awarding of scholarships to worthy cadets and officers and their children who have served in HMCS Quadra located in Comox BC. Receipts for income tax purposes are issued for all donations.
Further information regarding The Quadra Education Foundation please go to our website   http://quadraeducationfoundation.weebly.com/
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For additional information or for how to make a donation to the QEF please contact:
Frank May
fmay363@gmail.com




